
Coggeshall, Feering and Kelvedon Flood Alleviation Scheme

Blackwater Aggregates

Existing view of the site – The viewpoint 

is located on the Essex Way approximately 

115m from the B1024 in Coggeshall. The view 

looks west along the Essex Way which is 

partially enclosed by a mature hedgerow. 

Recently planted trees are visible on the 

skyline. These views are similar to those 

experienced by residential properties along the 

Kelvedon Road (B1024), although westerly 

views from the rear of the properties are 

partially screened by garden vegetation.  

Coggeshall Grange Barn (Grade I Listed 

Building) is screened by an intervening 

hedgerows and the walled garden.

View whilst the quarrying and 

restoration works are ongoing 

– Prior to any quarrying operations, screening 

bunds would be constructed around the site. 

The recently planted native woodland, which 

would have matured will be visible on the 

skyline south of the Essex Way.  There would 

be no change to the views from this location 

compared to the existing situation.

View of the site 15 years post 

restoration – Apart from an increase in the 

height of the recently planted native woodland 

there would be no change between the Year 

15 view and the existing view. 

Viewpoint 2
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